Toolamba Primary School _ — 69-77 Wren Street, Toolamba, Vic., 3614

\ Co
toolamba@education.vic.gov.au

www.toolambaps.vic.edu.au

Telephone: 0358265212

2"d November, 2023

Dear Families,

Back to School 2024

Please find enclosed the 2024 Parent Payment Arrangement and information required for Back-to-School 2024.

We have partnered again with COS to provide stationery packs for 2024. Teachers have created student stationery
packs for each grade and they are available for purchase on the COS Parent Portal. Priority ordering will be
available until 1%t December, 2023. Orders will be delivered directly to the school before the end of the 2023 year,
ready for 2024. Orders must be placed by 1% of December, 2023 to guarantee delivery before the end of this year.

We encourage all families to order the packs from COS, so all students are well prepared with the correct
materials. The school no longer provides supplies to students. These packs are available at a special price so please
take advantage and order early.

What this means for you:

e COS Parent Portal has been created for ease of ordering back-to-school supplies

e You are required to purchase back-to-school packs for your child/ren from COS

e The COS Parent Portal now streamlines Curriculum Contributions, IT and Other Contributions with back-
to-school supplies for 2024. When placing your back-to-school order, you can now elect to contribute

directly to:
1. Curriculum Consumables
2. Information Technology Contributions
3. Building & Grounds maintenance and improvements
4. Library Fund. A contribution to support book purchases and other equipment that sustain the

library as a valuable resource.

Inclusive Respectful Trustworthy Kind

Striving For Excellence




If you have any questions, please contact the office.

Yours Sincerely,

Heather Kennedy

Principal
Toolamba Primary School



